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                                          June 2019 – May 2020 (Cumulative) 

 
Board Members  Attendance  Present   Absent  
Catherine Maus, Chair   P   1       0 
Mary Fertig, Vice Chair  P                     1       0 
John Barranco    P   1       0  
Brad Cohen    A   0       1 
Coleman Prewitt    P   1       0 
Jacquelyn Scott   P   1       0 
Jay Shechtman   P   1       0 
Alan Tinter    P   1       0 
Michael Weymouth   P   1       0  
 

 
 

Communication to the City Commission 
 

Motion made by Ms. Fertig and modified and seconded by Mr. Shechtman, to 
communicate to the City Commission that traffic analysis in the City is 
inadequate and that current measurements of traffic impacts should be 
investigated in terms of capturing opportunities in the development process to 
mitigate projects’ impacts on the streets.  Also, put additional emphasis on 
capturing the amount of bike, scooter and pedestrian trips. 
 
 
In a roll call vote, the motion passed 6-2 
 


